
Date: 07.06.2025 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

This is to inform that due to the unforeseen and unfortunate events that 

have unfolded in the last two days and though our role was very limited, but 

owing moral responsibility, we wish to state that last night we have tendered 

our resignation to our respective posts as the Secretary and Treasurer of the 

Karnataka State Cricket Association, by way of a letter dated 06.06.2025 to 

the President of Karnataka State Cricket Association.  

This is for your information. 

 

A. Shankar     

   

 

E.S. Jairam 


